

NEWSLETTER



A message from our Head of Academy

Diary Dates



January

6th— Back to school

9th— Y4 Visit Singers Hill Synagogue

14th— Y2 Visit Aisha Mosque
Y4 change your mind
Workshop

15th— Y5 Visit Gurdwara

16th— Rec Visit Lichfield

Cathedral

21st— Y5 &Y6 change your mind
Workshop

28th— Ambition Photography

February

4th—Parents Magic Breakfast Assembly

5th— Y4 Visit Synagogue

11th—Safer Internet Day

14th—Break up for Half Term

Parent Governor Vacancy

We would like to Thank Nadira who has been our parent governor for the last few years. We appreciate the commitment and support she has given to North Walsall.

This does mean we have a vacancy for a parent governor. If you are interested, please email the school Postbox or send a dojo to either Mrs Khera or Mrs Smith.

Dear Parents and Carers,

What an exciting festive season it has been, the school has been buzzing with celebrations which our students have thoroughly enjoyed!

I would like to take a moment to reflect on the first full term we have had of the academic year, and the achievements of our school community. It has been a time of growth, learning, and celebration. I am incredibly proud of the hard work and determination show by our pupils and staff alike. Well done to all!

Our Christmas celebrations have brought joy to all those involved. From our theatre visits, to Christmas Tree competitions, from Christmas Jumper Day to the Carol Concert, it has been delightful to see our children witness the magic around them.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you— the parents and carers— for your support in attending the Carol Concert and EYFS Nativity. The smiles on the children's faces showcase how proud they are to perform for you. It is helping to shape them into confident individuals of the future.

I'd like to extend my warmest wishes to all our families during this festive season. May the holidays bring you peace and joy. I look forward to Welcoming you back on 6th January 2025.

Warm regards,

Mrs S Khera



The North Walsall Christmas Fayre 2024

All of the children and staff had such a fantastic time taking part in all of the different fayre activities we had on offer this year. We have raised a massive £1200.00 for School fund. Thank you so much for your continued support.













A big shout out to our Christmas raffle winners.

Christmas hamper -

Jenson Year 4

Name the reindeer 1-

Salaahddinn Zaman

Name the reindeer 2-

Hareem Tehzeeb

Kenya raffle

Emaan Tanavish Haleem







North Walsall's visit to the Birmingham Rep to see the Wizard Of Oz

Once again your children are a credit to our school, we had a lovely time and everyone was so well behaved .



NWPA Christmas Lunch

christmas dinner was a great success and all the children and staff had a great time and lots of fun.



Attendance Winners

Our Attendance Winners had a fun trip to Waterstones with Mrs Smith and Miss Walters.



500 Words— Huzaifa Year 6

Huzaifa, who is in Year Six, entered the BBC 500 Words competition at the beginning of October. His story, that is titled 'The Clockmaker's Secret,' has been entered into the next round of judging! In January, NWPA will find out if his story will make it to the final, meaning if he is successful, he will be going to Buckingham Palace! We are all super proud of you, Huzaifa!



This academic year, we have reintroduced Times Table Rockstars back into North Walsall. This is to make sure that the multiplication skills of the children in our school, from Key Stage 1 throughout Key Stage 2 is the best it can be. So far, we have had an extremely successful relaunch! We have competed in 'England Rocks!', a competition involving all eligible primary schools in England as well as class competitions and competitions between teachers and students.

Engagement has been extremely positive, with most classes consistently accessing TTRockstars every week. However, there is a very small portion of students that are not utilising it to the best of their abilities. The ideal time for your child to answer multiplication questions is under five seconds so practise makes perfect!

So, over the Christmas holidays – there will be competitions set by your teachers and the winners of those competitions will receive some prizes (of their choice!) at the end of the first week back. If you require your child's login details, do not hesitate to message your child's class teacher at the earliest convenience.

School Council

School Council have been busy creating videos to add to our displays in school. They have created videos to introduce themselves and have worked hard to explain the key pieces of art in our school art gallery. Next half term they will be interviewing our Senior Leadership Team.

Local Food Banks

Humanity First Food bank Saddlers Shopping Centre

WS1 1YS

Walsall North Foodbank Pelsall Methodist Church WS3 4LN

Bloxwich and Blakenall Foodbank

79 Thames Road

WS3 1LZ

